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Eddie Shackleton and Aubrey Buxton
have sent me a copy of their letter
to you of 26th June about the consequences
of the recent sinking of the Taiwanese
vessel by the Argentine navy.

As I am associated with both
Buxton and Shackleton in the South
West Atlantic group I thought I should
let you know that I strongly support
the line they have taken in their
letter to you.
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The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, MP




